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March 9, 2021 
 
Tracey Vaughn 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Town of Cobourg 
55 King Street/Rue West/Ouest 
COBOURG, ON K9A 2M2 
 
Dear Tracey Vaughn:  
 
Re: Inclusive Community Grants Program  

TPON Case #: 2020-11-1-1467478389 
 
Congratulations, I am pleased to inform you that your application to the Inclusive 
Community Grants Program has been approved for up to $60,000 in funding, pending 
finalization of an agreement between your organization and the Ministry for Seniors and 
Accessibility.   
 
Please do not make any public announcements related to this funding until ministry staff 
contact you to finalize your funding agreement with the ministry.   
 
I would also like to remind you that all grant funded programs need to be run in accordance 
with provincial and local public health guidelines.  
 
I am inspired by your organization’s values, dedication and support of seniors and 
accessibility in Ontario and I wish you much success with your programs.   
 
Yours truly, 

 
 
c: David Piccini, MPP (Northumberland-Peterborough South) 
 
 


